
 

 

 

No: 51/18 
 
 
26th January 2018    
 
 
TO:    ALL BRANCHES  
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
NHS demo - London 3rd February 
 
The purpose of this LTB is to notify branches of the 'NHS in Crisis - Fix it Now' demo 
taking place in London from midday on Saturday 3rd February.  
 
The demo is being organised by the People's Assembly and involves a march from Gower 
Street (WC1) to Downing Street. The CWU will have a bloc on the march, congregating on 
Gower Street by the large CWU balloons from midday.  
 
Details for the demo and of transport from around the country are available 
here: http://www.thepeoplesassembly.org.uk/events 
 
Any queries on the contents of this LTB should be addressed to gsoffice@cwu.org.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dave Ward 
General Secretary 
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